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Chambi, Larisa

From: richard hernandez <richerddhernandez@icloud.com>

Sent: Sunday, September 17, 2023 3:23 PM

To: Public Engagement

Subject: Record Attachments 

Attachments: recorderofdeeds.pdf; mechanicslein.pdf; buildingsandhomes.pdf; 2720Jarboe.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Attention City Planning Commission,   

 

Line 3 of the Heritage Urban Renewal plan falsely lists the Westside Neighborhood Association as a proponent of the 

plan. I’ve been president of the Westside Neighborhood Association for 5 years. We have never met on or considered 

the plan, much less endorsed it. I want that section removed.  

 

A number of my members have serious questions and concerns about HEDC and Mr. Zamora. Zamora and his position as 

CEO of HEDC have a very questionable tract record including the following issues: 

 

• Proposed a $1.6 million dollar project at 2720 Jarboe, Remains vacant and boarded up.  

• Mechanics Lien against HEDC for the 2720 Jarboe project 

• 2 dangerous buildings located at ; 1301 -- 1315 Avenida Cesar Chavez 

• 4 homes in disrepair  

• Tax Liens  

• There are no financial records available for HEDC 

 

We ask who is paying for this continuously growing tab, surely not the city of Kansas City. We as a neighborhood could 

find better use of funds. We ask for an investigation into HEDC's financials. Additionally we ask the City Planning 

Commission to deny and vote no against the HEDC Heritage Urban Renewal plan.  

 

Attached are several records and images to support our concerns. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Richard Hernandez 

 

President, Westside Neighborhood Association 

 

 

 

 

 



Richard Hernandez




































































